
Pearl Public School District
Pearl, Mississippi

BID

June 5, 2024

Subject: Pearl Jr High Gym and Multipurpose Fire Alarm No. 291

Sealed bids must be submitted via hand delivery, postal service, or package service no later than 2:00 on 
July 3, 2024, to the following address:

Pearl Public School District
RE: BID #291
3375 HWY 80 E
Pearl, MS 39208

Bids received after this time will be discarded. It is the vendor’s responsibility to ensure their bid has been 
received by the appropriate time. It is recommended, for those mailing in via postal or package delivery 
services, that signatures are required upon delivery. 

Electronic Submission

Those vendors wishing to utilize electronic submission may do so via secure upload to OneDrive. 
Vendors shall contact Cindy Grantham cgrantham@pearlk12.com , 601.932.7921, to get a secure 
folder invitation. Vendors will be allowed to upload their bid response to that location. 

All questions should be in writing to Kevin W. Knuckles, Director of Technology. Mr. Knuckles may 
be contacted using the following contact information:

E-Mail:  kknuckles@pearlk12.com

Questions that do not require a full addendum will be repeated and answered to all vendors.

An electronic copy of the specifications can be found on the district website pearlk12.com under
District>Departments>Business &Finance>PPSD Bids & RFPs. If you download these specifications from the
district’s website site, it will be your responsibility to check the web site for any addenda that might be
issued for this solicitation.  The district cannot be responsible for a vendor not receiving information
provided in any addendum.

Thank you for participating in the solicitation process.

Paige Bromen
Chief Financial Officer
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